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7th February 2019 
Dear Parents and Carers,                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           
 
           

Year 3 Visit – Pearls of the Sea Project, the Jerwo od Gallery, Hastings 
 
 
Year 3 will be visiting the Jerwood Gallery in Hastings as part of The Pearls of the Sea Project on 
Monday 4 th March . 
 
This project which the Jerwood Gallery are running for local schools, will enable our children to 
work alongside a local artist, who will then come into school to work with the children later on in the 
school year. This project culminates in an exhibition of the children’s work at the end of the year, 
which will be open to the local community. 
 
The children will be travelling by train in the morning and will be returning to school in time for 
lunch. Please could children be at school by 8.30am  as they have to catch the 9.05am train 
from Bexhill Station.  
 
The cost of this trip being paid for by the school however consent needs to be made via parentpay 
by Friday 1st March. 
 
Please ensure your child has a coat and sensible shoes to wear. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Becky Reed               Amanda Allen   
Headteacher     Class Teacher 
 


